
 
 

 
 

 
 

Public Open House 
 

DAFB Compatible Use Study 
                          Delaware Room, DelDOT Admin East-1st Floor 

800 S Bay Road, Dover, DE-19901 
 

May 17, 2022 
5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

 
The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) invites all to attend a Public 
Workshop on Tuesday, May 17, 2022, beginning at 5:30 pm at the Delaware Room, 
DelDOT Administrative Building East- 1st Floor, located at 800 S Bay Road, Dover, DE-
19901. The team will present the attendees a brief about the study and provide the floor for a 
public interaction by sharing their valuable thoughts, suggestions. Materials will also be 
provided on the study webpage https://deldot.gov/projects/Studies/dafb/. 

Members of the public are welcome to drop in at any time from 5:30– 7:30 pm to view study 
information and share their point of views. The project team along with DelDOT will also be on 
hand to answer questions. A brief presentation followed by a Q&A period will be held in this 
workshop.  Comment forms will be available and can be submitted online, or mailed to DelDOT 
Community Relations, ATTN: DAFB Compatible Use Study, P.O. Box 778, Dover, DE 19903 or 
sent via email to: dotpublic@delaware.gov 
 

This Public Workshop is accessible to persons having disabilities.  Persons who require 
auxiliary aids and services such as qualified interpreters are requested to contact DelDOT 
by phone, email or mail one week i n  advance. For f u r t h e r  i n f o r m a t i o n  contact 
DelDOT Community Relations:  dotpublic@delaware.gov or by calling 1-800-652-5600 (in 
DE) or 302-760-2080 or write to the above address. 


